
We	hope	you	and	yours	had	a	blessed	New	Years.	We	give	
thanks	for	a	fruitful	month.	Your	giving	and	prayers	
allowed	us	to	reach	Arabs	and	Muslims	and	other	nations	
all	over	the	world.	This	month	we	had	the	opportunity	to	
travel	to	Israel	and	preach	the	gospel.	
	
Satellite	TV	and	Social	Media		

• For	three	days,	
January	3-7,	I	was	live	
all	over	the	world	
from	Bethlehem,	
where	Jesus	was	born,	
preaching	during	the	
Eastern	Christmas	
season	and	the	New	
Year.	

• I	did	10	social	media	live	sessions.		
• A	lady	who	was	diagnosed	with	aggressive	cancer	in	her	

uterus	reported	that	she	was	healed	after	our	prayer	
over	live	media.	She	is	from	Canada.	She	witnessed	to	all	
the	doctors	in	the	hospital	about	Jesus	who	healed	her.	

	
Miracles	in	the	Holy	Land	

• Thousands	gave	their	lives	to	
Jesus,	in	the	conference	and	
viewers	from	all	over	the	
world.	

• Ghadir	from	Bethlehem	was	
married	for	6	years	but	could	
have	no	children.	We	prayed	
on	air	for	her	and	her	
husband.	She	received	triplets.	

• Healing	from	diabetes		
• Healing	from	leukemia	blood	cancer	for	a	three-year-old	

boy.	The	Jewish	doctors	reported	it	as	a	miracle.	
	

Reports	from	the	Holy	Land	
• We	prayed	from	Mount	

Gerizim,	the	mountain	
from	which	Moses	prayed	
in	Deut.	26,	that	blessings	
would	come	to	all	our	
partners	and	ministries.	

	
• We	prayed	at	

Jacob’s	well	in	
Nablus	City	for	
our	partners.	This	
is	the	place	
where	Jesus	met	
the	Samaritan	
woman.	We	
drank	the	best	
water	from	the	
well.	

• We	did	several	home	visits	and	revivals	in	
Galilee	and	other	cities	in	the	Holy	Land.	
	

You	can	send	your	tax-deductible	gift	to	the	Gospel	
to	All	People	via:		
• Mail:	P.O.	Box	7581,	Norco,	CA	92860		
• Our	AGUSM	#	2620623.		
• Credit	card	or	PayPal	on	our	website.		
• Cash	app	to	$AlexGtop	
• Venmo	to	@Alex-Hanna-8.		

Your	prayers	and	support	are	imperative	to	helping	
us	reach	the	Arab	world.	Thank	you	for	your	
continued	partnership.	Also,	please	feel	free	to	
contact	us	for	any	prayer	requests	via	telephone	
(580-284-5064),	website	(alexhannaministries.com),	
or	email	(minister7152@gmail.com).	You	can	also	
reach	out	to	us	if	you	have	any	questions	or	would	
like	to	book	a	mission	service	or	window.	Thank	you.	
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